
Prince George’s County
Department of Permitting, Inspections 

and Enforcement

NOTICE:
Building Permit Fee Multiplier Adjustment

Effective April 1, 2022, the Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement 
will change the building permit fee multiplier used for new building construction and 
additions.

The new formula will be calculated by using the Building Valuation Data (BVD) issued 
by the International Code Council dated February 2022. The International Code 
Council updates the BVD table bi-annually; however, Prince George’s County will 
update the fee multiplier annually.

The BVD table provides the “average” construction costs per square foot, when 
calculating permit fees for new construction and additions within a jurisdiction. The 
2018 International Building Code gives instructions concerning permit fee schedules 
in Section 109.2 and building permit valuations in Section 109.3.  Permit applications 
submitted prior to the effective date will be calculated by the appropriate BVD.

For additional information or questions regarding this Notice, please call 301-636-2070.

https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/DocumentCenter/View/40083/ICC-Building-Valuation-Data--FEBURARY-2022-PDF

